Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Nick Holcomb

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 3:29 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 541 Delma Grimes

Yes, I can verify home was demolished.

-nick

-------- Original message --------

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Date: 9/25/24 3:16 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>
Subject: 541 Delma Grimes

Good afternoon! This customer has a zoning permit to build the new home. He has told me the previous house was torn
down. | don't see a demolition permit for that or any record. Just want to verify this. Thank you

Sincerely,

Kimberly Gibbons
Central Permitting Technician
Development Services
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